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ASSOCIATION OF PROFESSORS OF MISSION 

Minutes of 2024 Annual Meeting 

1. The APM meeting was held jointly over Zoom and in-person at St. Mary’s College. Bryan 

Froehle, APM President, 9:59am June 14, 2024 called the meeting to order. 

   

2. Minutes for the 2023 meeting were submitted by Shawn Behan, Secretary-Treasurer, and 

approved. 

 

3. The Secretary- Treasurer’s financial report was submitted by Shawn Behan, Secretary-

Treasurer, and approved. 

 

4. Nominations for next year’s board: 

a. Susan Maros, Fuller Theological Seminary, President 

b. Kyle Faircloth, Palm Beach Atlantic University, First Vice President 

c. Antonio (Ton) Sison, Catholic Theological Union (Chicago), Second Vice President 

d. Shawn Behan, Asbury Theological Seminary, Secretary-Treasurer  

e. New Members of the APM Advisory Board: 

i. Audrey Seah – Catholic 

ii. Lalsangkima (Kima) Pachuau – Conciliar  

Nominations closed, seconded. Slate of officers elected and approved. 

5. Robbie Danielson was unable to provide a publishers report due to the servers that host 

First Fruits Press being down for repair. He is making progress to get caught up with the 

proceedings. 

 

6. Shawn Behan presented the executive summary of the members survey administered in the 

fall of 2023. 

 

7. Shawn Behan presented the executive committee’s strategic planning based off of this 

survey, highlighting efforts to maintain organization focus on the teaching of missions, 

developing more teaching resources, increasing our partnerships with AETE and ASM, and 

developing research focused on teaching missions. 

 

8. Shawn Behan presented the proposed updates to the Constitution, with a few additions, 

these updates were approved. 
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9. APM noted the death of colleagues the year, and their unique and enduring contributions to 

the field of missiology and the proclamation of the Gospel. 

 

10. Other Business and Announcements: 

a. An invitation was extended to the Midwest Mission Studies Fellowship Meeting. 

b. An invitation was extended to the Eastern Fellowship of Professors of Mission 

Meeting. 

 

8. Bryan Froehle thanked the Executive Committee and Advisory Board for their help in this 

year’s event and welcomed the new APM President, Susan Maros. 

 

9. Susan Maros thanked Bryan Froehle thanked for his work and introduced the topic for 2025 

– “Class in the Classroom: Socioeconomic Implications in Teaching and Learning”. 

 

10. Susan Maros closed the meeting with prayer at 10:19am. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Shawn P. Behan 
Secretary-Treasurer 


